
Dear Students: 

  
Good afternoon. As announced by our college president earlier today, KCKCC is implementing some changes 

in attempts to minimize the spread of the Coronavirus. Below are some important dates and notes: 
  
Extended Spring Break:  KCKCC will be CLOSED the weeks listed below. Classes, events, and activities 

at all KCKCC locations are canceled. Only essential personnel will be on campus.   

  
• March 14 – 22, 2020  

• March 23 – 29, 2020 

Classes will resume in either a virtual (online) or hybrid delivery format, March 30, 2020 to April 9, 

2020.  Additional information regarding your specific classes will come from your instructors. Please continue 

to check your email for any updates. Students are strongly encouraged to stay off campus unless attending the 

lab portions of their classes. Other nonacademic functions such as advising, counseling, tutoring, registration, 

financial aid, etc. will be modified to provide you the services you need while you may be off campus 

completing your coursework. 
  

Current and future status of the COVID-19 situation will be reevaluated to determine actions to be taken with 

classes the remainder of the Spring semester after April 9. An update will be located on KCKCC’s Covid-19 

Webpage.  

  
Note: 

  
• Main Campus Courses: Students will observe an extended Spring Break and resume class March 

30th.  Courses will migrate to either a fully virtual (online), or hybrid format depending on the necessity 

of “lab” time. 

• Pioneer Career Center Non-TEC Courses: Students will observe an extended Spring Break and 

resume class March 30th.  Courses will migrate to either a fully virtual (online), or hybrid format 

depending on the necessity of “lab” time. 

• Pioneer Career Center TEC Courses:  Students will observe an extended Spring Break and resume 

class March 30th.  Courses will migrate to a hybrid format with “labs” taking place on Tuesday and 

Wednesday only during the student’s assigned AM or PM session. 

• Technical Education Center:  Students will observe an extended Spring Break and resume class March 

30th.  Courses at the TEC will migrate to a hybrid format with “labs” taking place on Tuesday and 

Wednesday only during the student’s assigned AM or PM session. 

• Full Semester Online Courses already in progress:  Student will observe an extended Spring Break 

and the online course will resume March 30th.  

• Dual Credit Courses taught at area high schools: Classes will continue as normal with instructors 

teaching face-to-face. 

• Evening Courses taught at Basehor-Linwood and Tonganoxie High Schools (HUDV 0263-40, 

HUDV 0264-40 & SPCH 0151-27)-Students will observe extended Spring Break with classes resuming 

the week of March 30th face-to-face.  

We appreciate your patience as we navigate through this process together. Please let us know if you have any 

questions. Student_Affairs@kckcc.edu 
  
Sincerely,  
Dr. Delfina Wilson 
Vice President of Student Affairs 
 

https://nam11.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.kckcc.edu%2Fcommunications%2Fcoronavirus-update.html&data=02%7C01%7C%7Caef5d091ab0345dd90d708d7c8415dd4%7C23c46d06c5e342e3b848763ebb02e6ad%7C0%7C0%7C637198055385766492&sdata=J0clEHR4WDG86Q0FAN3lArfRTHeXmhA3ZaGxuZS2dFs%3D&reserved=0
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